
 
February 1, 2011 
 
TO: ALL Greenhouse users 
 
FROM: Garry W. Pearson, Lead Greenhouse Manager 
  
RE: Service Reduction Notification for Pot washing due to continuing budget reductions 
from the State of California. 
 
Dear Greenhouse users, 
 
Effective February 1, 2011 pot washing will be available only by recharge basis. 
 
The list of pots and related supplies includes:  

1,2,3,5, 10, 15 gallon containers, all sizes of bamboo stakes 
 All small containers such as 1,2,3,4 inch pots 
 Flats including all 1020 type containers and liners 
 
Each greenhouse zone will have designated places for individual PI’s to stack and store 
pots and related flats for washing.  Upon request Greenhouse operations can supply 
contract labor or student help but only on a recharge basis.  Additionally, Greenhouse 
operations can order pots and flats that are disposable in nature and charge your 
greenhouse account.  Contract labor is charged on an hourly basis at $12.87 per hour.  
Student hourly’s range between $8.50 and $10.00 per hour.  Please contact your zone 
manager for further details.  Please see the list of zone managers below for additional 
details and storage areas. 
 
West Campus-Garry Pearson, Ph: 2-2152 
 
Core Greenhouses-Bob Starnes and Chris Durand.  Ph:979-1796 
 
Environmental Horticulture and South campus-Ron Lane Ph: 2-0397 
 
Orchard Park and Central campus  

Greenhouses 75, 76, 78, 108 to 110, 200s, 300s and 600s-Steve Silva Ph: 2-0564 
  
Greenhouses 101 to 107 and 111, and Pomology screenhouses 

  Chris Durand- Ph: 304-9582 
 
If you have additional questions please do contact me directly either by phone or e-mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Garry W. Pearson 
CA&ES Lead Greenhouse Manager 
Department of Plant Sciences 
E-mail: gvpearson@ucdavis.edu 
Ph: 530-752-2152 
Cell Phone: 530-681-6577 
Web Page: http://greenhouses.caes.ucdavis.edu 
 
 


